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ADAMS COUNTY BOARD TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE 
MINUTES 

Tuesday, October 13, 2020 
 

The Adams County Board Transportation Committee held the regularly scheduled meeting in the Law Library at 
507 Vermont Street, Quincy, Illinois, on October 13, 2020. 
 
The following members were present: 
Dave Bellis 
Marvin Kerkhoff 
Joe Zanger 
 
Others present: 
Kent Snider 
Gary Farha 
Sue Hester 
Jim Frankenhoff 
Steve DeMoss 
Ryan Niekamp 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Mr. Bellis. 
 
Mr. Zanger made a motion to approve the September 15, 2020 meeting minutes. Mr. Kerkhoff seconded the 
motion. The minutes were approved.  
 
The committee reviewed the bills and stamped as checked. 
 
Mr. Frankenhoff provided an update on the resolutions brought to the committee and updated the committee 
on projects around the County. He also reported on results of an auction for equipment, and a letting is 
scheduled for November 5. Mr. Zanger inquired about money from Ameren that was to be used for township 
roads, and asked if Mr. Frankenhoff knew where that money is. Mr. Frankenhoff replied that he did not know 
because the money does not pass through highway, but he would ask Mr. Bockhold and report back to the 
committee.  
 
Mrs. Hester provided a report on the activities of the IT department.  
 
Mr. Zanger made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mr. Kerkhoff seconded the motion. Mr. Bellis adjourned the 
meeting at 6:20 p.m. 
 
Minutes submitted by: Sue Hester, Director of Administrative Services, Adams County Board 
 


